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Dear parents/caregivers,  

It is important to remain mindful that The Bridge Satellite school is a safe, working environment for students and staff. Both of our 
sites share the grounds and facilities with mainstream schools, and we often go out into the community. Our dress code is relaxed 
but it must be appropriate for a school setting. Please can you ensure that your child is appropriately dressed for school by following 
the dress code below:  

• No see-through clothes, i.e. mesh tops that reveal your back, midriff or chest; tights or 
bottoms that reveal your underwear or your legs above the mid-thigh.  

• Please ensure your child’s leggings, jogging bottoms and active wear are in dark colours.  

• No cropped tops, vest tops, mini-skirts or short-shorts. Tops must have appropriate 
necklines and hems that cover all underwear and midriffs. Bottoms must be longer than 
mid-thigh.  

• Footwear must be safe for use indoors and outdoors.  

P.E Kit – please can pupils wear:  

• Plain shorts or tracksuit bottoms 

• Plain t-shirt. No football kits please. 

• Plain trainers, no designer logos on trainers. 

• Jewellery is not allowed as it can be unsafe. All jewellery must be removed during games, 
dance and PE.  

• Expensive shoes and clothing – the school cannot take responsibility for the loss or 
damage of these items.  

If you require any more information regarding school attire, please contact the office. 

Kind regards,  

 

Rosie Whur  
Headteacher 

 


